
 
 FAO Ian Cansfield  
Cundall Johnston & Partners LLP  
Horsley House  
Regent Centre  
Gosforth  
Newcastle-upon-Tyne  
NE3 3LU  
 

Date :  26 September 2014  
Our Ref :  14NP0080  

 
Contact :  Chris Stanworth  

Direct Line :  01434 611508  
 

 
 Dear Mr Cansfield,  
 
TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990  
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) 
Order 2010  
 
Alterations to existing visitor facilities to provide an improved visitor centre with a 
cafe area and outside seating, improved toilet facilities and a Tourist Information 
Centre at Walltown Quarry Picnic Site, Brampton, Greenhead, Northumberland, 
CA8 7HZ 
 
In acknowledging receipt of the above application, I informed you that the target date 
for determination of the application was 11th November. Whilst every endeavour has 
been made to reach a decision on your application within the statutory and agreed 
time periods, it is considered that the issues outstanding are such that these are 
unlikely to be satisfactorily resolved in time to meet this timetable. Specifically, the 
matters outstanding are:  
 
The reason why your application has not been decided is as follows:-  
 
1) The development will not connect to mains drainage. The Environment Agency 
would wish to see additional assessment of the impacts caused by the development 
on the existing septic tank system.  
 
In light of this, I am writing to ask you to formally agree to extend the period for 
deciding your application until the 14th November 2014. 
 
 
RESPONSE:  

I agree to an extension of time until 14th November 2014 to determine the 
application 14NP0080 as referred to above 

 



Name 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signature (electronic will be acceptable) 

Date 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Chris Stanworth  
Planning Officer  

e-mail: planning@nnpa.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

Ian Cansfield

30/09/2014


